
Dear Parents,

We are excited to announce our new online learning program aimed at ensuring our 
students continue to receive the best possible education while also adhering to the current 
recommendations for health and safety. Beginning in April, we will be offering e-learning classes 
that will provide in-home materials, online interaction, and educational activities that are 
designed to keep students focused and engaged in learning while also providing fun and 
laughter at home. We know this is a departure from our in-school classes but feel it is the best 
way to provide for both students and families while also continuing to support our amazing 
teaching staff until we can return to our normal educational programs. 

Here is what we have planned:

Each month, Creative Beginnings will provide a kit that can be picked up from our 
school or shipped directly to your home for a small additional fee. The kits will include items to 
be used alongside our online courses to provide hands-on experiences at home. These online 
courses will include themed lesson plans containing at least five daily activities covering 
language, cognitive abilities, science, art, motor skills, and social development. In addition to 
those activities, printable worksheets, extra bonus materials, and educational videos from our 
teachers will be provided. We will also be hosting live online sessions throughout the week to 
allow students the chance to interact with teachers and classmates. 

We believe that moving forward, this method will allow families to take advantage of as 
many learning opportunities as possible while also still providing the flexibility to navigate day-
to-day life. This program is designed to fit your needs and can be used as much or as little as you 
feel is necessary.

Normally, tuition ranges from $150 to $285 per month. However, we understand the 
current situation has impacted us all financially and emotionally and have decided to move away 
from static pricing to offer more students the opportunity to attend while also providing value 
to families. Instead of set pricing we are asking families to provide what they are able to 
between a range of $100 to $250 based on the value they place on the program and their ability 
to help out other student’s parents who are currently unable to work due to covid-19. If able, 
more is of course appreciated and will go directly to helping our amazing teachers and deserving 
families as well as to necessary school expenses. 

Payments can be submitted via our 
PayPal account at https://paypal.me/CreativeBeginningsEE?locale.x=en_US

or mailed to:
P.O. Box #16

Elburn, IL 60606

(Be sure to include your name, students name, email, and choice of kit pickup or delivery)

The first kits will be available for pickup on April 1st between 10am and 1pm. For those who 
enroll after the initial pickup a second date will be scheduled. Please feel free to reach out with 
any questions or just to say hi. We hope that everyone is able to join the fun starting in April
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